CONFERENCE MONDIALE
DES INSTITUTS SECULIERS

PR.CIR-01/39.2015-bEN
Rome, October 19. 2015

Dear friends,

We thank you for your pre-registration to the “World meeting January 28 to February 02 2015”,
organized by the Congregation for the Institutes of Consecrated Life and Societies of Apostolic Life
(CIVCSVA) — with the cooperation of the Cmis. By this letter, we inform you that the definitive
registration will start within a few days and will have to be done only on line, through the site
of the Congregation : www.congregazionevitaconsacrata.va.

As we already informed you, the Cmis can afford you the possibility of a housing, with a
contribution of 350 €, that will include :

- 5 nights1 and 5 dinners in an international hotel *** ;

- check in : January 28 ( dinner included ), and check out February 02 morning;

- Hotel Casa Tra Noi : via di Monte del Gallo, 113 - 00165 Roma — tel: +39063938.

If you intend to arrive earlier or leave later :
- please precise it by @mail or fax to the secretary of the Cmis and on the receipt of your
payment, and add + 70 € by additional night to your payment;
- pay attention to the fact that the mass with Pope Francis will take place at 6 p.m. on
February 2 (very recent information!).

Please use the current account by the Credito Valtellinese, which name is :
Conferenza Mondiale degli Istituti Secolari
cod. IBAN: IT 13 N 05216 03229 0000000 12884
cod. SWIFT O BIC: BPCV IT2S

Copy of your payment has to be sent by @mail or fax to the secretary of the Cmis before
December 15. 2015; please will add clearly your name and surname, and your date and place of
birth.

Your registration will be confirmed only on receipt of your payment.

If you have any economic or practical difficulty to pay your contribution, you may of course contact
the secretary of the Cmis that will examine your request.

Thank you in advance, and best regards.

The secretary of the Cmis

" the hotel will afford single and double rooms, up to exhaustion of its possibilities. Please mention the name
of a person that might possibly share your room :

Piazza San Calisto, 16 — 00153 Roma - Italia — Tel.: (39) 06.69.88.71.00 — Fax (39) 06.69.88.72.80
E-mail: cmisroma@gmail.com Web-Site: www.cmis-int.org/it




